Office of the Clty Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
July 28, 2010
Adli Dahadha
5880 S. Madeline Ave #1
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Dahadha:

This is to notify you that on Monday, July 12, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a food Dealer license for
the premises at 2478 North 38™ St. (“Atari Food, LLC”) be denied. The Committee
made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and over concentration
of convenience food stores in the area.

On Tuesday, July 27, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for an
administrative fee determined by the Health Department, by filling an application for a
refund with the Health Department, Room 315, Municipal building, 841 N. Broadway,

Milwaukee, WI 53202.
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
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